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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2 ENCLOSURES . 12th March, 1924.

Dear Sir,

With reference to the correspondence which has
recently passed between us regarding the proposed reclass-
ification of the fleet of the British India Eteam Navigation
Co.Ltd., with this Society, I now enclose (for issue when
the freeboard markinge have been verified and found correct)

a fresh freeboard certificate in duplicate for the 8.8. "GOGRA",
in accordance with the original freeboard assignment.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.
T.W.C. Napier, Esq.,
CALCUTZTIAS,




